
 
 
Ms. Errair, 
 
Sadly I pass along the news that Patricia Corrigan 
Mello of the 806th passed away January 02, 2011 at 
the age of 97.  The American Legion and VFW have 
her a good send off at the cemetery, color guard, 
rifle salute and a bugler playing taps.  For the 
past several years she had been a resident of a 
nursing home in Falmouth, MA. Her husband of 62 
years passed away three years ago, they met while 
undergoing training at Bowman Field, Louisville, 
KY.  She served in Europe and her husband served in 
China-Burma-India.  Thanks for passing along the 
notification to the WWIIFNA newsletter. 
 
Best regards, 
Patrick Mello (son)!




